
 

 

 

 

ADDENDUM  

VARIATION TO THE  KARAKA MILLION SERIES: CONDITIONS OF ENTRY 2020 IN RESPONSE TO 

COVID–19 

The New Zealand Bloodstock South Island Sale due to be held on April 17 2020 is / was deferred to 

August 7 2020. As a result, variations have been made to the KARAKA MILLION SERIES: CONDITIONS 

OF ENTRY 2020 as follows: 

1. For the purposes of the CONDITIONS OF ENTRY 2020  the South Island Sale on August 7 2020 

will be deemed to be a “Yearling Sale”. 

2. The horses entered must be “Unbroken”. 

3. The entry deadline for a Qualifying Graduate to be entered in the Karaka Million Series is 

September 7 2020. 

4. An entry fee of NZ$1,250 plus GST, must be received by New Zealand Bloodstock Ltd in full 

by October 30 2020.  


